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Temiskaming Transit is excited to announce Voyago will commence Transit Operations 
effective February 21, 2023. The Transit Fleet is fully functional and the Voyago Team is 
ready to serve the community. Week one will be overall transition to Voyago Operations 
with the goal of full service by the end of the month.  
 
Voyago has 43 years of public transit experience and provides several Conventional, 
Specialized (Accessible), and On-Demand Services throughout Ontario and beyond. 
Please join us in a warm welcome to Voyago!  
 
It is clear, transit service is vital to our communities, and we thank everyone for their 
patience and understanding during the service transition and sincere appreciation to 
DK’s Taxi and the Voyago Team for devoting service during the past several weeks to 
provide an interim solution. The commitment shown by all during the difficult transit 
transition is valued.  
 
In recognition of the full-service disruption, all fares will be reduced to $2 for the period of 
February 27 – March 19, 2023. Individuals who purchased a monthly pass in either 
January or February will be provided a free one month pass. Monthly pass holders must  
contact City Hall at 705-672-3363 to obtain the free pass.   
 
Please note: in an effort to be responsive and fiscally responsible, an updated peak 
demand operation schedule has also been established. The route will remain status quo 
and an updated grid schedule will be released soon.  
 
Highlights of the changes, route maps, payment portal and Transit Tracker App are all 
found on the City of Temiskaming Shores website at temiskamingtransit.ca  
Or by scanning the QR Code below. Please consider subscribing to the Transit Page for 
Updates 
 
 
 
 
 
 


